Leter & Town Superosis Jon 1966

The McKownville Improvement Association has requested the Guilderland Town Board to place street lights along Fuller Road, from the State University Campus to Western Avenue. Mr. Carl Walters, Supervisor elect, has also been requested to check with State University and Public Works officials on the need for sidewalks in this area. Eventually 10,000 people will live on the University Campus and many are expected to walk to McKownville restaurants, drug stores, doctors' offices and shops.

This action was authorized by the association directors at a meeting at the home of Hugh Prytherch, President, on 14 Glenwood Street.

12/65